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What We Are Learning! 

Wow, what a wonderful week we had 

exploring the weather. We experienced sunny 

and warm, cloudy and freezing, windy and 

stormy, but mostly rainy this week. We wrote 

in our journals about our favorite weather 

and what wind moves (a fun prediction 

activity using straws). During centers we 

played in water to see what floats or sinks, 

watched water beads grow, and painted 

raindrops by number. The littles loved our 

Walking Water Experiment and discovering 

primary and secondary colors. We worked on 

the letter W with our HWT Program using 

Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint 

dobbers. We also rotated through several 

fun science centers. In Religion we talked 

about Lent and Palm Sunday and made some 

stick puppets to help tell the story. 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 18 – No School/Good Friday                

April 21 – No School                                 

May    6 – Spring Concert 6:00 pm.                 

May  15 – 8th Grade Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  16 – 1:00 pm Dismissal                       

May  20 – Pre-K Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  21 – Last Day for Preschool & Pre-K                                      

(11:00 am. Dismissal)  

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, April 15th. 

 

Next week we will be working on the letter X 

and talking about farm animals. If anyone 

has any small pets that they would want to 

bring in and show the class next week, please 

let me know and we can work out a time.   

   

Reminder: Miss Beck (our music teacher) 

would like you to email her a family picture 

please.  mbeck@smsrockets.net 

                                                         

mbeck@smsrockets.net  

 

April 11, 2025 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

Notes: 

The caps and tassels have been ordered for our Pre-K Graduation on Tuesday, May 20th. On 

Wednesday, May 21st we will have a morning of fun with our preschool friends then have an 11:00 

am dismissal. This will be the last day of school for preschool and pre-k. We would love to have any 

available parents join us from 9-11 am if you have completed the child protection training. Please 

let us know if you can join us. 

Reminder: Please send in a dozen plastic eggs filled with treats or wrapped candy by Tuesday, 

April 22nd. Please tape the eggs shut so they don’t spill out. Thank you!  
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